
    

   IIS/CIR/118/2024-2025 

   15/01/2025 

    

   Dear Parents, 

 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

This is to bring to your kind notice that the MOE has made it mandatory for all schools in the UAE to 

conduct International Assessment Tests for the students for AY 2024-25. Based on the instructions 

from the Ministry of Education, our school is planning to conduct ASSET for Grades III, IV, V, VI, 

VII VIII & IX from 27th January 2025 onwards. ASSET is a unique test that checks the depth of 

students’ understanding on every topic (Inclusive of English, Maths and Science). 

 

HOW DO STUDENTS BENEFIT FROM TAKING ASSET? 

Students who demonstrate outstanding performance in the exam will receive an appreciation certificate. 

Students get a personalized comprehensive view of their performance, in the Student My Book, on the 

test along with detailed insights on their strengths and areas that need improvement. Students also get 

benchmarked with their peers across the country and internationally, to help them understand where 

they stand, along with targeted practice questions. 

 

 Please note the following guidelines: 

• Attendance of students on the exam dates is mandatory. 

• Examination schedule will be shared with the students by the respective Class teachers shortly.  

• Parents are requested to provide the necessary support to students in preparing for the ASSET 

Test. 

 

 

Stay Safe & Healthy! 

 

 


